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Madison Brame

From: Heather DelLuca <hdelucand@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 2:46 PM

To: IRRC

Subject: RE: Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

RE: Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

Dear Chairman George D. Bewick and IRRC Members:

My name is Heather DeLuca and | am a naturopathic doctor. | have had a naturopathic consulting
business in PA for 18 years and have witnessed the hard work of naturopathic doctors for many years, to
get legislation passed to allow us to do the work we are trained to do, safely.

I am contacting you to voice my support for the regulation implementing the Naturopathic Doctors
Registration Act (Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors).

This regulation will allow Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania to work with patients who can be assured
of a Naturopathic Doctor's training, background and proper regulation.

This final-form regulation also contains language that correctly distinguishes Naturopathic Doctors from
other various lay practitioners in the Commonwealth. This was accomplished by the PA State Board of
Medicine voting to strike section 18.907(b) of the regulation which the PA Association of Naturopathic
Physicians has been supportive of.

Your consideration of support is appreciated.

In health,
Heather DelLuca, ND

Pronouns: she/her/hers

Naturopathic Wellness Center
250 Pierce St., Ste. 200
Kingston, PA 18704

(570) 287-9955

Email: HDeLucaND@mac.com
Website: HDeLucaND.com

PRIVACY/CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This message and any included attachments contains private and confidential information and is intended for recipients of the Naturopathic
Wellness Center only. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify HDeLucaND@mac.com immediately and delete all information
without reading or saving anything to any storage device. If you are the intended recipient(s) you will need to secure the contents of such

confidential and private materials, as pertaining to the HIPAA Privacy guidelines, and understand that unauthorized sharing or distribution is
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strictly prohibited. Be aware that Internet communications may not be guaranteed secure or error-free.

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email is for the sole purpose of being informative. This information is not and should not be
used or relied upon as medical advice.

Always seek the advice of your physician, nurse or other qualified health care provider before you undergo any treatment, take any medication,
supplements or other nutritional support, or for answers to any questions you may have regarding a medical condition.
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